
From: Terry DEVEAU [deveau@mdacorporation.com] 
Sent: Thursday, November 24, 2005 5:41 PM 
To: Shalom M. Mandaville 
Subject: Maynard Lake Purification Project 

Hello Shalom,  

I found your web site (thanks! very nice!) while searching for information on the technique for purifying water through scallop 
shells: 

http://lakes.chebucto.org/WATERSHEDS/MAYNARD/maynard.html#subcommittee  

Has anything further transpired on this experiment since the subcommittee was formed in April, 2003?  

Do you know how I can contact any of the members of that subcommittee about their research and patent application?  

Thanks!  

Best wishes,  
Terry  
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